
 

WHO?  Moms, Dads, Grandparents.

WHY?  Cultural Arts is an easy and great way to be involved in your child’s class. 

HOW EASY IS IT?  You choose the date and time of the day that works for you 
within the school year.  Just arrange it with your child’s teacher.

WHAT WOULD I DO?  You present the “picture of the month” to the class.  You 
can work with a friend (or spouse) if you like.  It is up to you.  The research is done 
for you on the artist and the artwork…and is available on-line!  Learn a little and 
share a little with the class!

You also conduct an art related activity as a follow-up to the artist and artwork 
that was looked at that day.  (Ideas and suggestions are provided – folders provide 
examples).

The whole thing takes about 45 minutes!  That’s it!

WOULD I LIKE IT?  Most likely, YES.

HOW DO I SIGN UP? An information and sign-up meting will be held on September 
14th at 8:30 a.m. in the Central conference room.  Don’t worry if you cannot make 
the meeting, you may also sign up in the school office at the front desk through 
September 30,2009.  You may also contact Molly Carl (carlm@centralptonews.org), 
Lara Gatermann  (gatermannl@centralptonews.org) or Carole Fortman 
(fortmanc@centralptonews.org).

                                         

PLEASE COME TO THE CULTURAL ARTS
MEETING/ORIENTATION

Monday, September 14, 2009
8:30 a.m.
Central School 1  st   floor conference room  


